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Residents of Joliet, please scan
the QR code to sign up for a FREE smoke alarm

installation appointment.

The Red Cross will be in Joliet
on Saturday, May 21st, 2022!

SMOKE ALARMS SAVE LIVES!

Together, we’re installing FREE smoke
alarms in your community. Request a

smoke alarm installation today!

Working smoke alarms can cut the risk
of death from home fires in half.

Email us; IL_FreeSmokeAlarm@redcross.org
or call (312) 890-2790
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